
 

 

 

 

 

12 October 2018 
 

Suzuki to Provide Aid for the Victims of Earthquake in Indonesia 
 
Suzuki Motor Corporation expresses heartfelt sympathy to those affected by 
the earthquake in Indonesia. 

 
As support to the affected area, Suzuki Motor Corporation and the 
Indonesian subsidiary, PT. Suzuki Indomobil Motor (SIM) have decided to 

donate a total of approximately 11 million yen, including two ambulance 
cars produced by SIM. 
 

We wish for the earliest possible recovery of the affected area. 


